
February 11, 2025 

Mr. Earl Taylor, Executive Director 
Tennessee Public Utility Commission 
502 Deadrick Street, 4th Floor 
Nashville, TN 37243 

RE:  QuantumShift Communications, Inc. 
Notice to Elect Market Regulation 

Dear Mr. Taylor: 

QuantumShift Communications, Inc., which has been granted a certificate of 
convenience and necessity to offer telecommunications services in Tennessee (08-
00112, Docket No. 15-00091) requests to operate pursuant to “market regulation” as 
provided in T.C.A. §65-5-109(1). 

Sincerely, 

Jenna Brown 
Jenna Brown 
Vice President, Compliance & Contract Management  
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